OFFICIAL

BOOTHS 12 ABERDEEN ANGUS BEEF
MEATBALLS

We are recalling Booths 12 Aberdeen Angus Beef Meatballs due
to undeclared WHEAT on the label.

This is because the product contains Burgers instead of
Meatballs.

Booths 12 Aberdeen Angus Beef Meatballs
Date 13.08.2025 only.

The Use By Date can be found on the front of the label (see
imagea).

e Wit you shauld do if wou hawve bought Booths 12 Aberdeen Angus Beef Meathalls as detailed abowe., do not eat it if you have a
Whaat Allergy:

Instead:

# Check if you have bought the affected batch code 13.08_25 of the Booths 12 Aberdeen Angus
Beef Meatballs

= You can do this by taking a picture of this notice or writing down the batch code and use by
date for reference at home.

* Return the product(s) to the store for a full refund (with or without a receipt).

Want more information?

For more infermation contact us on 0800 221 8036 (Mon-Fri, 8.30am-4.30pm)

Date: 04/08/2025
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